Sample Message to Senators, Other Representatives


I am writing to express my concern about the guidance issued on July 5 by U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) regarding online course requirements for international students.

ICE’s guidance is excessively punitive toward international students, harmful to institutions of higher learning and the programs that they deliver, contrary to the public health interests of this country, and counter to the spirit of our diverse democracy. 

[Optional: Include specific information about how your institution or organization will be adversely affected.]

[bookmark: _GoBack]I urge you to support legislation that gives our institutions of higher learning the flexibility to determine what is best for their students and their communities. 

Sincerely,


